
 

 

Foundation 
 
This week the children have been thinking about imaginary jobs, including what super hero 
power they might like to develop; these included x-ray vision to see what the teachers are 
up to and flying to visit different countries easily.  We read the story of ‘Supertato’ and 
designed traps to catch the ‘Evil Peas’.  
 
The Hedgehogs and Squirrels enjoyed the warmer weather when they visited the wild place. 
The children have been busy excavating some bricks they found; each group carrying on 
where the last left off!  
 
This week in Maths we have been thinking about conservation of number and number 
bonds to 10.  To support this learning at home, ask your child to show you 5 fingers.  Then 
ask them to make 5 using two hands.  
 
Questions to ask them include:  

 How do you know these are the same number? 

 What is the same and what is different about these fives? 

 Can you show me five fingers a different way?  Is there another way? 

 What different patterns can you make with five counters? 

 Could you record these patterns to show your teacher at school? 

 Can you see any numbers hidden inside this pattern of five? 

 
Please can you check your child’s Games kit for Amy Brown’s black tracksuit bottoms. They 
are named, but have gone missing.  Thank you. 
 
Our final week of the Lent term will be a busy one with Easter as our theme.  The children 
will be learning about the Easter story, making some Easter themed crafts, working together 
to create an egg protector and on Monday, we are looking forward to meeting Daisy the 
Donkey.  
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